DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
HEADQUARTERS, U.S. ARMY JOINT MUNITIONS COMMAND
1 ROCK ISLAND ARSENAL
ROCK ISLAND, IL 61299-6000

August 11, 2003

Safety/Rad Waste Office

Mr. Kevin Null

Materials Licensing Branch

US Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region III
801 Warrenville Road

Lisle, Illinois 60532-4351

Dear Mr. Null:

Per your request, we are updating our financial
administration and delegation authority information. According
to our records, we initially submitted this information to Region
IIT in an August 2, 1990, letter and updated it in an April 3,
1997, letter. The following information is the most current.

We submitted our statement of intent and cost estimate
information in an April 8, 2003, letter. Colonel King, Chief of
Staff of the US Army Joint Munitions Command, signed the
statement of intent.

In accordance with Defense Finance and Accounting Services
Regulation 37-1, Finance and Accounting Policy Implementation,
chapter 3, January, 2000, the Commander has fund control
responsibility and can delegate that authority. Within the US
Army Joint Munitions Command, the Chief of Staff has the
authority to sign as the principal agent of the Commanding
General for the coordination and administration of the
hezadgquarters.

Our point of contact for gquestions or comments is
Mr. Gary Buckrop, AMSJM-SF, (309) 782-2969, electronic mail

address jmc-ofc-sf@osc.army.mil.

Sincerely,

;)
Rosalene E. Graham
Chief, Safety/Rad Waste Office
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